Notice of Vacancy

Interested persons are hereby notified that
pursuant to Government Code 1780 a vacancy
occurred on February 21, 2024
Peninsula Fire Protection District
Board of Directors.

The remaining district board members plan to
fill the vacancy created by the term expiration
of Kim Kimball.

The appointed individual will hold office until
the next Maddy Appointive Registry, this
appointment can be made on or after
March 20, 2024.

For further information on the qualifications for
this position, contact the District
Administrative Assistant at 530-259-2306.

Date Posted — 2/26/2024

Holly C. Coons-Price



